From: Belinda Donaldson

To: Mailroom Mailbox

Subject: water

Date: Wednesday, 24 July 2019 10:16:24 AM
Dear Ecan,

I am writing with my serious concerns regarding the proposal to increase the amount of
nitrates allowed to enter the Christchurch drinking water aquifers proposed under this
plan change.

I am strongly against any increase in the accepted levels of nitrates in our drinking water.

Regards,

Belinda Donaldson
RESTAURANT MANAGER

Mobile. +64 21 579 905
263 Stockgrove Rd, Waipara Valley

RD 2 Amberley, 7482 New Zealand
www.pegasusbay.com
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